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This forms part of the $150 million initiative, jointly funded by 

the Australian and South Australian governments over five 

years. 

What’s happening 

We are continuing to undertake works to improve safety along 

Onkaparinga Valley Road, in multiple locations. Maintenance works 

are required to improve the ride quality in this location. 

How this affects you 
There will be changes to traffic conditions to keep everyone safe. 

Speed restrictions will be in place during working hours with traffic 

controllers onsite to control the direction of travel.  

Please follow traffic management directions and onsite signage while 

works are in progress. Outside of work hours, speed restrictions will 

be returned to normal.  

During the works, there might be some noisy disruptions from time to 

time, but we'll do our best to keep the noise to a minimum. You might 

also notice some odours, which is normal during asphalt work. 

For any traffic or property access questions during night shift hours, 

please contact Fulton Hogan on 1300 103 456. 

 

 

 

 

 

When 

Sunday 28 July 2024, 
weather permitting  

Hours of work 

Between the hours of 7pm 
and 6am  

Where 

Onkaparinga Valley Road, 
Oakbank – Opposite Pike 
Street and Elizabeth Street 

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/ 
adelaidehillsprs  

Email 
dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

We’re improving 
driveability for all road 
users 

 

Part of 12,000km of 
state-maintained roads 
in South Australia 

 

We’re working to keep 
the road network fit for 
purpose 

We’re upgrading key strategic arterial 
roads in the Adelaide Hills. 
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